St Philip Westbrook News

Together we aim high and with God's love we can fly.

Friday 5th April 2019

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk



School closes on Wednesday 10th April & we return on Tuesday 23rd April 2019. Please ensure all payments come into school in a sealed envelope, marked with child's name and reason for payment.



Follow us on Twitter

@StPhilipCEAP

Star of the Week

The following children have been awarded Star of the Week for showing our Christian value of:

'TRUST'

RecD - Ayumi

RecP - Luca

RecV/B - Thomas

Y1L- Samuel

Y1K - Evan

Y1Mc- Francis

Y2K - Swasti

Y2R - Elliott

Y2B - Kyle

Y3E - Eesha

Y3H - Megan

Y3W - Jorja

Y4D - Liam

Y4L - Imaan

Y4B - Dylan

Y5C - Oscar

Y5B- Sophie

Y6H - Chloe

Y6C - Ewan

TRUST PROVERES 3:5

Dates for Forthcoming Events

<u>April</u>

8th - Y6 Bake Sale.

10th - Eucharist Service for KS2 pupils Friends and families are welcome to join us.

10th - Reception - RSPB Workshop.

25-26th Y5 London Residential.

29th - Name the Teddy raffle, infants only.

May

2nd - Y3RE Class Assembly.

2nd - Rec and Y6 Photos.

3rd - Bikeability - Y5.

9th - Y1JK Class Assembly 9.00am.

9th - Bikeability - Y5 continued.

13-17th - SATs Week for Y6.



Online Safety Guidance

Thank you for your responses to the online safety questionnaire. Parents who responded identified the newsletter as the best way to communicate online safety issues and guidance. There were requests for guidance in regard to setting safety restrictions for children, therefore, this week we have attached a guidance leaflet linked to the Xbox as this is a popular device with children in our school.

Our E-Safety children's team have also surveyed the junior children; their findings indicate that a large proportion of children play FIFA online and use YouTube, so we have also included guidance leaflets for these.

St Mary's Church

These two Year 2 pupils have enjoyed making Easter crafts and are looking forward to making more tomorrow. Why don't you come along and join them tomorrow at St Mary's Church, 2-4pm? (see attached flyer).



Student Recognition

These two brothers have been litter picking around the local area several times each week for the past few weeks and are planning to continue it. They are both keen to make Westbrook look better, and protect the local wildlife.

Thank you both for looking after our community.



New Online Worry Box for Children

For the last two years we have used Tootoot as an online way for children reporting any worries that they have. We are pleased to say that we have now made online reporting even easier for children via our website. This online worry form can be accessed by clicking on the heading 'Children' on our website, therefore from today we will no longer be using Tootoot. All children have been shown how to use this new facility.



Friends of St Philip's

Thank you to everyone that supported our Mother's Day Sales, together we managed to raise over £1200.

This money goes towards lots of extras for our children to enjoy that without our help they could not have, such as:

£5,000 repairs and additions to Jungle Gym. To be installed soon.

£1,000 repairs and additions to outdoor stage.

£1,000 new percussion instruments.

£950 poetry books for each class.

Keeping your children safe online matters

St Philip Church 30th Birthday

We are looking forward to celebrating St Philip's church 30th birthday this Sunday at 10.30am at a special café service with the Bishop of Warrington (Bishop Bev). Everyone is very welcome and there will be lots of cake.



Only children that are accompanied by an adult or have passed their cycling proficiency training are allowed to ride to school and leave their bikes on the school premises. Children must also wear a helmet at all times.

Fundraising

Name the Teddy

Jasmine, Lottie, Lily and Yaren from Miss Cragg's class have organised a Name the Teddy event for the infants in order to raise money for the RSPCA. If children would like to take part, it will be 50p per guess; this will take place from Monday 29th April.



Macmillan Cancer Support

Simi and Ava from Y6 have organised a bake sale for both Y6 classes in order to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. They will sell the cakes on Monday 8th April at break time for 50p per cake.

A big thank you to all our courageous advocates and for all who support their efforts.



Together we aim high and with God's love we can fly.